
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Our op 

Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 9th July 
Year 2 School trip  

Friday 12th July 

School Disco 

Nursery, Reception and Year1 4-5pm 

Year 2 Leavers Disco 5.15-6.15pm 
Tuesday 16th July 

Year 2 Leaver’s service 11am St Nicholas 

Church followed by leaver’s BBQ lunch 

Friday 19th July 

End of term 

Wednesday 4th September 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 10th September 

Year 1 meeting 9am 

Thursday 12th September 

Year 2 meeting 9am 

Friday 20th September 

Reception meeting 2pm 

Friday 4th October 

Harvest Service at St Nicholas Church 

at 9.15am 

Autumn Wreath making  

Tuesday 12th November 

Parents evening 

Thursday 14th November 

Parents evening 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class- 97.46% 

Ruby Class-80.95%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond Class- 91.92%  

Sapphire Class- 96.54% 

Emerald Class- 91.34% 

Topaz Class- 89.26% 

 

The Headteacher’s award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception: Lukas and Leja 

                   Year 1: Arabella and Delilah 

Year 2: Demiah and Rose 

 Staff: Mrs Barnett 

Well done! 

 

 We would like to say a massive thank 

you to Mrs Robinson our school SENCO 

who will be leaving us at the end of this 

term. She is moving on to a completely 

new challenge, no longer working directly 

in schools. She will be greatly missed. 

We are excited to share that from 

September we will have Mrs Cunnington 

join our school. She will be deputy 

headteacher, SENDCO and Year 1 teacher. 

A big thank you and well done to Mrs Barnett who 

came runner up in the Maths Whizz creative display 

competition. We appreciate all her hard work and 

energy that she puts into Maths Whizz at DCINA. 

Thank you to all of our families that supported our 

Art Exhibition and well done to our young artists for 

their beautiful artwork. We raised £250- this will be 

used to purchase new classroom resources. 

 
Well done to our Eco-Warriors who completed a 

litter pick on Tuesday this week;helping keep our 

environment tidy and safe for all. 
 

 


